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Dear Families, 

 

Comic Relief - Friday 15th March 

 

As you are aware, our School Parliament is committed to fundraising and helping those people who 

are in need. We have arranged a non-uniform day on Friday 15th March to support Red Nose day 

2024 on behalf of Comic Relief. We would love it if children could wear something silly or even have 

silly hair. We are suggesting a donation of £1 per child to support this worthy cause, which can be 

donated via Parent Pay. Please do not send any cash donations into school. We ask that for Health 

and Safety reasons that there is no jewellery (including earrings) and suitable footwear is worn in 

line with the school dress policy i.e. no heeled shoes or boots.  

 

You can donate to Comic Relief via Parent Pay using the following link (all donations go directly to 

Comic Relief):  

 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=13769 

 

On Friday, the children will learn about where the donations to Comic Relief go and the amazing 

impact that the charity has in changing lives all around the world. We can make all the difference by 

participating in Red Nose Day 2024. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

 

Mrs Bagley 

 

School Parliament Lead 
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